
From: Yellowlees John - SS on behalf of Yellowlees John - SS <JohnY@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: Coleman Kathryn - SPSR
Cc: Skelly Alicia - SS; Gellert Erika - SS; Rinard Terri - SS; Randklev JoAnn - SS
Subject: Re: Isolation and restraint memo
Date: Saturday, November 15, 2014 11:52:45 AM

Yes, we had Julie and Rita at the psych meeting this past Thursday and shared the new policy.
I can share with the OT/PT group this coming Thursday. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 14, 2014, at 7:11 PM, Coleman Kathryn - SPSR <KatieC@cksd.wednet.edu> wrote:

Hi there,
 
I am realizing that we have not yet had a chance to have a face to face with our
preschool teachers about isolation and restraint.  (Much less FBA and BIP). 
 
I am feeling the need to get the memo out to those we have trained. 
 
So – The email will go to our RR and DLP teachers.
 
I talked it through with the SLP management group yesterday, and it is on the agenda
for the SLP’s on Thursday. 
 
Alicia – You and I have a meeting with Scott on Thursday.  I’d like to get on the next
preschool team’s agenda and we will have them implement it at that point. 
 
John – have you been able to chat with the OT/PT group yet?
 
I believe John has communicated directly with the psychs.  Right?
 
Am I forgetting anyone else?
 
Thank you, everyone!!
 
K
 
Kathryn Coleman
Director of Special Services
Central Kitsap School District
360-662-1040
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